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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 2, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR: RON NESSEN 

FROM: JIM CONNORB£ l: 

The President reviewed your memorandum of September 30 
enclosing pictures taken by Torn Shine during his interview 
with Harry Reasoner and made the following notation: 

"Good photos" 

cc: Dick Cheney 

• 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 30, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: RON NESSEN /< <}} ;l// 
\ 

These pictures were taken and sent to you by Tom Shine, an 
Assistant Producer for ABC News. He took them during your 
recent interview with Harry Reasoner. 

I have sent him a thank you note in your behalf. 

Attachment: 

Pictures of the President 

• 




